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Dear parents and carers 
All the staff at Kingsgate wish you all a peaceful and happy holiday. 
The children have worked so hard this term. We are very proud of them. Many thanks for all 
your support. 
See you on Tuesday 3rd January . 
Best wishes 
Liz Hayward 
Headteacher 

 



Cost of Living Crisis Support  
To support residents with the cost of living crisis, Camden have  
developed an advice and support booklet which can be  
downloaded here. If you would like a printed copy, please pop into 
the office and we will happy to print one off for you. There is also 
an Advice Bus where you can get help with a range of  
issues including money, debt, help finding a job and how to  
access support. The advice bus dates can be found via this link 
camden.gov.uk/ winterevents. To find your nearest Camden 'warm 
welcome' space,  visit  
https://www.camden.gov.uk/warm-spaces-in-camden#Warm_spaces_map  

Dates for your diary ….. 
First day of Spring Term Tuesday 3rd January 
10th January Workshop for Nursery parents to make online application for  
Reception place  
12th January INSET DAY SCHOOL CLOSED 
15th January Closing date for applications to Reception in September 2023 
24th January Parent information session Social media and children’s mental 
health 
7th February Parent information session Asthma awareness  
13th February - 17th February HALF TERM 
24th February Parent Teacher meetings SCHOOL CLOSED 
Last day of Spring Term Friday 31st March 

Parent Gym class end of course celebration! Well done everyone. 

Attendance at Christmas time 
Please be aware that the school does not authorise extra days out of school at Christmas time.  
This term Camden  has issued Penalty Notices (£60 per child per parent) to 11 of our parents. 

https://www.camden.gov.uk/warm-spaces-in-camden#Warm_spaces_map

